California Department of Educatlon

Certificate of Recognition

is presented to

Mount Toro High School

In honor of your selection by the California
Department of Education as a Model Continuation
High School for 2019.

Through your commitment and hard work, you
have created a nurturing and supportive
environment where students feel inspired to reach
their full potential.

Thank you for providing innovative programs and
comprehensive services to better serve students
with diverse needs.

Congratulations, and please accept my
best wishes.

“'; : State Supertntendent of Public Instruction

April 26, 2019



